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28 March 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

As you will know, Little Heath was subject to an Ofsted inspection on 27 February. The inspection report has now been published and we are delighted to inform you that Ofsted have found that Little Heath continues to be a ‘good’ school.

The report reads very positively and we would encourage you to take a look at it, so we have attached a copy for your reference. As a school, we are particularly pleased that the inspection team recognised the hard work that has gone in to making improvements in the areas that they highlighted at the time of the last inspection.

Overall we are pleased with the outcome of the inspection, but this does not mean that we are complacent. Ofsted have recognised that governors and staff, including the leadership team, are ‘ambitious and passionate about improving the quality of provision for all pupils, particularly the most vulnerable’. We will continue to strive for that improvement, placing particular focus on the ‘next steps’ that Ofsted have identified in their report.

Support from parents was significant in the inspection with lots of very positive comments being passed to the inspection team, including via Parent View. In particular, parents made many references to the high quality pastoral care at Little Heath, the inclusive ethos and the rich curriculum that is on offer. Thank you for your support.

We would also like to thank our students, who were amazing on the day of the inspection. Many of the students met with the inspection team and they were positive about the school, articulate and constructive, even when talking about areas where they would like to see further improvements.  We should not underestimate the impact that our students had on the inspection team’s overall judgement about the school.

The inspection was very much an effort by the whole school community: parents; staff; governors; students. Everyone deserves credit for the inspection outcome in what was a fantastic team effort. Thank you again for your support, which we know will continue as we strive to improve the school further to become outstanding. 

Kind regards,

Mr D Ramsden                                                        Ms L Barry

Headteacher                                                            Chair of Governors
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